Departiment of Education
Region VI — Western Visayas

DIVISION OF AKLAN
Archbishop G.M. Reyes St., Kalibo, Aklan

May 8, 2018

fo:  Public Schools District Supervisors
Principals In-Charge of the District
Head Teacher In-Charge of the Dishrict

Public and Private Elementary, Secondary and Integrated School Heads
All Others Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please find attached memorandum from the Office of Information and

Communications Technology Services (ICTS) dated May 4, 2018 re:; Call for Lists of
Learners with ICT-Related Achievements and Endeavors.

For your information, guidance and strict compliance.

Very truly yours,

For the Schoois Division Superintendent;

Yo,

JOSE NIRO R.NILLASCA

Education Program Supervisor, LRMDS
OIC, Oftice of the Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
In-Charge of the Divis;orf_

DIVISION LETTER
No. 012 ,s.2018
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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Cducation

INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY SERVICE
Pasig City, Philippines |

Ty ™ 1P in- v FE s ialalel

Office of the Director
DATE: 4 May 2018
FOR: Regional Directors

314 £loor, Bonifacio Bldg., DepEd Compiex, Meraico Ave., Pasig Cily

ARMM Regional Secretary
Schools Division Superintendents

Public and Private School Heads

Regional and Division Information Technology Officers
All Others Concerned

FROM: Y. C. ABANIL

Director IV 7

SUBJECT: Call for Lists of Learners with ICT-Related Achievements and Endeavors

il

Building on the success of The National DepEd ICT Summit heid on 27-28 February 2018, as well as

the Regional DepEd ICT Summits before it, the Department of Education {DepEd), through the Office
of the Undersecretary for Administration and the information and Communications Technology
service (ICTS), pians to hoid the first DepEd Cyber Expo sometime around November 2018.

The Expo is a conference and exhibition event that aims to highlight the achievements of ow learners
in the field of ICT and education, and give recognition to ICT-related projects, researches,

engagements, and the like done by these learners who come from schools oftering basic education in
the Philippines.

As part of our baselining and planning processes, we are looking from within your regions, divisions,

schools {public and private, including SUCs/LUCs offering the K-12 curriculumy}, and ALS CLCs learners
who exceiled in their endeavors in the field of ICT and education.

in line with this, we request that schools and CLCs send to their Schools Division Offices (SDO) lists of

their learners who received accolades in ICT {for exampie, winners of 1CT-related competitions,
students who did significant innovations and/or researches in ICT and education, learners who
received citations from ICT award-giving bodies, etc.).

While this call is non-competitive by nature, we reguest that the achievements you send are significant

enough to warrant any form of commendation and that these were awarded to or achieved by the
learner/s from at least lanuary 2017 to present,
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We thus reguest the following data from schoois:

&
&
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Full name of learner and their Learner Reference Number (LRN)

Name of schoot, division, and region

Type of citation {award, competition, research, innovation, etc.)

Brief background of the citation {in 100 words or less; include name of coaches, if any)

Please compile them using a Microsoft Excel worksheet using the table below as reference:
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Please take note of the following timelines:

schools and CLCs must send their lists to their SDOs {through their Division IT Officers} by
11 May 2018.

Division {TOs must compile and forward their lists to their Regional 1TO by
18 May 2018.

Regional iTOs must send their compiled lists to ictsummit@deped.gov.ph by
25 May 2018,

For inguiries, please contact Ms. Karen Escuadro (encarnacion.escuadro@deped.gov.ph) or
Mr. Gerard Atienza {gerard.atienzai@deped.gov.ph), or call +63 2 633 7246.

For your guidance and immediate action.




